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COQUILLE INDIAN TRIBE

WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK (and the following)
Due to staff availability, there will be no update sent out next week.  We are going to attempt 
to capture what is coming in the next two weeks in this update.  Please note, as weather 
changes, things may shift. 

In the next two weeks will see the finish of the installation of the communication lines near 
the Kilkich Administration Building, for new construction.  The entry into the parking lot 
toward the Cranberry bogs will be widened slightly during the process. Work will continue in 
front of the Learning Center for the new courtyard and down Miluk Drive finishing up the 
sidewalks, curbs, gutters, and new roadway.  

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
Happy October.  The project is almost done! Phew, what a busy week! Monday and 
Tuesday, the roads received the final layer of asphalt.  The grass area in front of the Kilkich 
Administration Building was graded in preparation for hydroseeding.  Some of the 
sidewalks in front of the building were demolished to prepare for the new ADA sidewalk tie-
in.  Work continued with new sidewalks, curbs, and gutters down Miluk Drive.  The new 
gravel road driveway approach was poured and will cure over the weekend.
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
Demo and reconstruction of the gravel road driveway approach, adjacent sidewalk, and 
asphalt began on Monday, 9/18. The driveway will be poured today, Friday, October 6th 
and will cure over the weekend.  We anticipate the gravel road reopening towards the 
end of next week. Until reopening, this area will be completely blocked off until fully 
finished.  Duplex residents will need to use the exit onto Mexeye Loop.  Road closed 
signs will be posted near the duplex driveway entrance.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
The environmental controls are being monitored throughout each day by the contractor, 
PMO and NRO staff.  The roadways are swept and cleaned each Friday before the 
weekend.  New BMPs will be added near the Kilkich Administration Building as work for 
communication and power installation occurs.
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS, cont.

Parking in front of the Kilkich Administration Building will be reduced next week, as 
shown above, while work on the new ADA sidewalks is completed.  Please plan to park 
in the new Learning Center parking lot as an overflow and use the pedestrian path (in 
blue above) to access the sidewalks across Miluk Drive.  

We will see flaggers continuously through the next few weeks to keep workers safe, as 
new sidewalk, curbs, and gutter work continues down Miluk Drive. 

The new Shishda Haws project will be breaking ground next week in the east side of the 
Ko-Kwel Wellness Center parking lot.  Please watch for a separate update with parking 
impacts related to that project.
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SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up 
for Construction Updates through Nixle! 
TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to  888777. 

PROGRESS PHOTOS: 
Grading and ADA sidewalk near in the 
Kilkich Administration Building. New 
curbs, gutters, and formed sidewalks 
heading up Miluk Drive.

WANT MORE?
Interested in more photos? Want to 
see past updates?  Check out the 
“Projects” tab on the Coquille Indian 
Tribe website. 
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